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Assalamu’alaikum Warahmatullah Wabarakatuh 

Dear Mr. Ali, 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are on behalf of APSPBI board. We are writing to you 

today to formally invite you to be a speaker at our upcoming Internasional webinar on 

Promoting Innovative Assessments in EFL Classroom. 

The webinar will be held on August 22nd, 2024 and will be open to English language teachers 

from all over Indonesia. The goal of the webinar is to provide participants with an overview of 

the latest research on innovative assessment and to discuss how assessment can be integrated into 

the classroom. 

As a speaker, you would be responsible for delivering a 45-minute presentation. You would also 

be expected to participate in a brief question-and-answer session with the webinar participants. 

Please let us know if you are interested in speaking at our webinar. We would be honored to 

have you as a speaker and we are confident that your presentation would be a valuable addition 

to our event. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Assalamu’alaikum Warahmatullah Wabarakatuh 

 

 

                 Makasar, August 7th, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Ummi Khaerati Syam, S.Pd., M.Pd. 

President of APSPBI 

 

 

 

 

 

Samsul Khabib, S.Pd., M.Pd. 

General Secretary of APSPBI 

 

 


